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From: Berkman Esat <********@gmail.com> 

Sent: 26 November 2024 15:48 

To: WWW: Licensing <LICENSING@caerphilly.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: SHOCK OFF LICENCE - Variation Application- PRM666 

  

Good afternoon, 

  

Thank you so much for the email.  

  

We would like to inform you that we do not agree with the decision therefore we would like to 

attend the hearing. We would appreciate it if you could kindly let us know the date and time. 

  

Many thanks and kind regards 

  

Avkiran Company Ltd t/a SHOCK OFF LICENCE  

Berkman Esat 

Sonay Alanli  

 


